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“Carrying on a Proud Tradltion of Learning”

Michoel ). D'Ostilio Gregory Muscelli, £d.D.
Principal Assistant Principal

March 29, 2019

Dear Bunker Hill Families:

Today at approximately 12 noon, one of our staff members lost her balance and fell in a classroom. Due
to the severity and uncertainty of the issue, we made an announcement and dispatched our Emergency
Response Team. Some children felt it was a drill, but it was an actual event. Additionally, we called for
an ambulance. The EMTs arrived and assisted. There was no disruption to the school day except for
students who understandably tried to see what was going on.

In all our staff member is in good health and we appreciate the response of our team as well as the
EMTs.

Hope you all have a great weekend.
Sincerely,

Mike D’Ostilio



